December 3, 2019 call with Joey Genova – 1:00 pm
On the call: Lachlan, Patti, Bill and Jim
Lachlan began by thanking Joey for holding the rates for the 2020 golf season membership at same rate as previous year. Joey acknowledged that they are still struggling and would love to break even and would likely need to see an increase in the following year.
1. Membership vs amenity – Gerry still looking into changing this in the agreement and likely will need to consult with a different attorney - ongoing.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting minutes from previous 2 calls that were forwarded by Randy – Joey to review and provide feedback or approve - by week end.
3. Condo groups to collect fees, thus reducing administration work on OBD – Jerry to contact condo groups to negotiate – ongoing
4. Next OBRA committee meeting to be held December 20th – hoping to have received feedback from Joey by then or during the next scheduled call with Joey on December 18th – Lachlan to schedule call with Joey and OBRA committee members
5. Spreadsheet regarding pool costs – while reluctant to share this information, the need to share with the residents for the purpose of optics was expressed – Joey to ask Alex if he has completed the spreadsheet – ongoing
6. Email to Denis regarding outstanding OB issues sent by Lachlan on November 3rd – Lachlan to re-send email to Denis for comment – ongoing
7. Delay of payments – Joey stated that a delay of payment start date may be necessary if no resolution on payment terms and negotiation with condo boards not completed – ongoing
The meeting ended at approximately 2:00 pm.
